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PUC (at page 101/C) is a letter from the Fortress Headquarter
addressed to the Secretary (GA), A & N Administration intimating
the successful food dropping sortie conducted on 31/03/98 at Bilap

Bay and Tke Bay. 12 photographs showing the Jarawas collecting
_ food are also enclosed with the letter (page 102-113)/C.)

The Secretary (TW) and Vice-Chairman, AAJVS (Chief
Secretary) have seen the PUC and photographs and instructed to put

up the same for the kind information of the Chairman, AAJVS
(Hon’ble Lieutenant Governor, A&N Islands).

Submitted pl.

Executive Secretary
Directo/(TW)

You &8, RQ’AMJ\Q Plense.
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